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Please attach this document to the November 2 addendum item dealing with PAG/RTA matters. 
It is important that Board members know the precise language of the motion passed 
unanimously by the Tucson mayor and council on September 14. The motion said the following: 

To direct City Attorney to report to Mayor and Council within 60 days with information on the 
legal applicability of pursing the MAG model including proportional voting and veto power for 
PAG, the RTA and RTA Next. We direct staff to report back within 60 days with an update on 
funding for the remaining City of Tucson projects and the governance concerns raised today. 
And finally, we move that unless otherwise directed by subsequent Mayor and Council action 
that the City of Tucson withdraw its participation in RTA Next on February 1st 2022. 

33 N. Stone Ave., ll'h Floor • Tucson, AZ 85701 • Ph: 520-724-2738 I Fax: 520-724-8489 • district1@pima.gov 

www.districtl.pima.gov 


